
IMPORTANT: Church Community Safety 

Measures Notification 

Dear [Church Community Member], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a part of our commitment to the safety and well-being 

of all our members, we are implementing new safety measures to ensure a secure environment 

during our gatherings. 

Safety Measures Effective Immediately: 

• Mandatory face coverings for all attendees. 

• Social distancing of at least 6 feet during services and activities. 

• Regular sanitization of common areas before and after each service. 

• Temperature checks at the entrance for all attendees. 

• Online service options will remain available for those who wish to join from home. 

Please remember to follow these guidelines to help us maintain a safe environment for everyone. 

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to us at [church contact email/phone 

number]. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Church Name] 

[Your Church Address] 

[Date] 


